CAP MINUTES
2/11/04
Present: John Landreau (Chair), Lou Tucci (Vice Chair), Steve Klug, Andrew Clifford,

              Stuart Carroll, James Boatwright, Jose Valentin, David Prensky, Lauren Lebano,

               Susan Hydro, Debbie Compte, Bob Anderson, Chris Kuhn, Caroline Miller 

1.) The Scheduling Grid selected (Modified Omega) should be submitted to the governance process ASAP. A evaluation process should be in place to collect
feedback from faculty and students in the FA/04 semester.

2.)  The formation and charge of the ACOLL Committee was approved.
3.) The proposed membership for GEAC was approved with the addendum

That one of the student members be a non-SGA member.

4.) The proposal for an Interdisciplinary Minor in Theatre and Drama was discussed. Dr. Konkle will be invited to attend the next CAP meeting to address

specific questions about the proposal.

5.) Academic policies that must be modified under the transformed curriculum were reviewed. All of the proposed policies were approved except  for the following changes: a.) The number of courses required to be eligible for the

Dean’s list was changed from 4 to 3. b.) The number of hours of work required for internships will be resolved at the next CAP meeting.

6.) The meeting adjourned at 3:30 PM. The next CAP meeting is scheduled for

Wednesday, Feb. 25th at 2 PM.  

